
 

 

 

 

What is happening at SARS? 
 

The previous Informus refers (copy can be obtained on the PSA’s website (www.psa.co.za) or from PSA 

Provincial Offices). The PSA has reviewed two CCMA arbitration awards to the Labour Court. Below is an 

update on the status of these disputes. 

 

Travel allowance dispute   

Members were previously informed that this matter was referred to the CCMA and the CCMA ruled that 

the PSA’s unfair labour practice referral is dismissed. The PSA decided to review this decision with the 

Labour Court. The Labour Court has informed parties that the matter will be placed on the court roll for 26 

June 2024. 

 

Leave encashment   

Members will recall that the PSA lodged a dispute with the CCMA to ensure that the employer continues 

paying employees for their unused leave days. The CCMA unfortunately dismissed the dispute. The PSA 

decided to lodge a review application to the Labour Court. The Labour Court has informed parties that the 

matter will be placed on the court roll for 4 November 2024.  

 

Members will be informed of developments in both disputes. 

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website (www.psa.co.za), email ask@psa.co.za, 

or contact a PSA Provincial Office. 
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